My daughter is finishing college in May.

I credit her academic journey to the wonderful teachers and staff at All Aboard.

She started there in the preschool program 3 days a week in the 3 & 4 year old class. By the end of her second year she was starting to read.

We decided to keep her at All Aboard for kindergarten. Small class size and comfortable surroundings were some of the reasons.

I asked her recently what some of her memories from All Aboard were.

Her answer was. "great toys & good food"

I take this to mean it was a happy place to be.

I definitely recommend starting your child's education here.

cyndi greco

Senior at Northeastern in Boston Studying Architecture High-school: Northside Elementary School: Sauganash All Aboard gave her the fundamentals to excel at every school she has attended cyndi greco

Hi,

Mason had a great 4 years at All Aboard! He came in as a 2 year old who could barely talk, and graduated as a 5.5 year old who could not stop talking! He is so confident in Kindergarten this year in public school. He knows how to read and has well above average math foundational skills! His peers and teachers are amazed at what he knows already! We could not have asked for a better early childhood/jr. kindergarten experience!

Cheryl and David

Our son absolutely loved kindergarten and junior kindergarten. The emotional development, reading and math programs are top notch. Thanks to the wonderful staff at All Aboard who make learning so much fun, the transition to 1st grade has been "easy peasy". Jonah continues to use the skills that were taught, and thanks to the math & reading programs, he is one of the leaders in his class! Thank you All Aboard for all that you do!

Sincerely,

Jay & Jacquie

Hi AALE Team

The Sith's family would like to help share our experiences.

The staff at AALE are extremely caring, kind, and supportive. The education we received from AALE was instrumental for my 2 older kids admitted into the CPS selective enrollment program. One at Beaubien Elementary and the other goes to Edison Gifted Center. My youngest is currently at AALE and striving tremendously. We LOVE AALE, and all the staff!!

Thanks Terri

Hello,

Happy New Year!

We are happy to write a testimonial:

All Aboard did a wonderful job preparing our daughter for Kindergarten. We were amazed at her progress over the year and loved that the teachers seemed to work with her at her pace. When she started kindergarten after leaving All Aboard, her new teacher said that she was actually prepared for first grade which is telling in and of itself.

We highly recommend AALE to anyone and trust the teachers and their curriculum.

Mr. and Mrs. Roberts

I consider AALE to be a part of our extended family. I feel so very fortunate that both of our girls had the AALE experience. Between our two girls, we have experienced everything AALE offers - from the 2 year program to Kindergarten - and the social emotional, academic, and personal growth that they achieved while at AALE is something I will always be grateful for. My favorite part of AALE, hands down, is the staff. I genuinely felt that my girls were loved and cared for by their teachers and were treated as their own. As a NAEYC accredited institution, I always felt a sense of comfort in terms of the curriculum my girls were exposed to, the intentional social emotional learning and independence taught, and the highly qualified staff that provided the love and structure that is so important for little people! As a Professional School Counselor, Licensed Clinical Professional Counselor, and mom of two amazing daughters, I can not recommend AALE highly enough! My husband and I feel so fortunate that AALE provided the nurturing, caring, professional, academic, structured, and loving environment that it did for our girls, which truly laid the most wonderful foundation for their future! Thank you AALE!!!

Hope everyone is well!!! Take care, everybody!!

Tom and Katie Matthews

We are so lucky to have given both of our girls the gift of an All Aboard start. All Aboard has been our second home for six years now. Both of our girls attended preschool, pre-kindergarten, and kindergarten at this wonderful school. Our youngest is currently in kindergarten. We are so grateful at how our daughter is embraced, supported, and taken care of by the teachers, directors, and staff. She is excited to go to school each day and so eager to share about her day when she is picked up. We have observed enormous growth in our children. Students are challenged through All Aboard's differentiated curriculum. Teachers do a fantastic job communicating with parents about student progress. We are so thankful to have found All Aboard.

Mr. & Mrs. Vargas